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:

Sept. 2-7th Grade Catalina
meeting-6:30
Sept. 3-New-to-Bethany
Parent Zoom-6:30
Sept. 4-8th Grade Launch
Party
Sept. 10-

        6  Grade Camp Meeting-6:00th

        8  Grade DC Meeting-6:30th

Sept. 11-5th Grade Camp
Meeting-6:30
Sept. 14-Trinity-8:00 AM
Troubadour 9:30 AM
Sept. 15-19-7th Grade to
Catalina
Sept. 23-School Photo Day!

Issue 2: Sept. 2, 2025

Bethany Lutheran School
Long Beach, CA

Need lunch?
Sign up for Choicelunch using our code:

bethany

I hope your first few days back to school were great and
you’re easing back into the school routine! (Teachers and
principals are easing back in, too!) New-to-Bethany
families, I’m looking forward to Zooming with you on
Wednesday, and ready to answer any questions you
might have about school routines here.

For all of our families:  we mentioned in last week's
newsletter that we have added additional security
cameras to our campus. These cameras are one of the
ways we are enhancing student, staff and visitor safety.
We want to clarify the purpose and procedures
regarding their use.

The gate cameras, which we’ve had for some time, help
us screen visitors to our campus. The new cameras
we’ve added are for emergency situations (not daily
monitoring) and are recording video only, not audio.
These recordings are private, encrypted and only
available to administrators for investigative/evidentiary
purposes.

These camera updates are part of a bigger effort our PTL
has been supporting over the last two years, including
new gates, a buzz-in system, an emergency alert system,
and now additional cameras. Parents have told us
through our Parent Pulse surveys that safety is a top
priority, and we agree. We are committed to reviewing
our plans and improving them as needed to best serve
our school community.

God’s blessings on your week, Bethany Bears!
Dr.Fink

https://order.choicelunch.com/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f


Camp/Outdoor Ed
Meetings

Dress Code Reminders
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Parents, please plan to attend the
mandatory information meetings:

7th Grade:  Sept. 2, 6:30  Room 205
6th Grade: Sept. 10, 6:00 Room 204
8th Grade: Sept. 11, 6:30 Room 203
5th Grade: Sept. 11, 6:30  Room 222

Students should be in uniform dress with red,
white or navy polos on Mondays, Tuesdays and
Thursdays.

On Wednesdays, everyone (staff, too!) should be
wearing their Bethany chapel polo.

On Fridays, students may wear jeans (or jean
shorts or skirts) and Bethany theme/spirit shirts.

Students may wear solid-colored (red, white,
navy blue or black) cardigans or sweatshirts, or
sweatshirts with BLS logo/spirit/camp over
uniform clothing in the classroom.

Teachers may choose to offer "free dress" as a
class incentive on occasion at their discretion.

The dress code is outlined here on the Bethany
website. 

Not all Heroes wear capes!

Parents Assemble!!

Check out the QR code above
 to volunteer for PTL activities! 

https://account-media.s3.amazonaws.com/17792/uploaded/u/0e17842638_1711468064_uniform-dress-code-policydocx.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGRe9e9nh5jgNn2H_BWxf0Ckpo1FhCTX8loAl_ivogeIxwYA/viewform?usp=header


School Photos

Welcome!
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School pIctures are scheduled for Tuesday, Sept. 23. Please
avoid out-of-school appointments that day.  We do have a
make-up day for absent students, but they will not be in the
class photo.

Your picture package is pre-paid with your registration fee.
You may also order additional prints.

Students should be in uniform dress for photos.

New-to-Bethany Parent Orientation is
scheduled for Wednesday, Sept.3 at 6:30
PM by Zoom. (We will email you the link later.)
This informational meeting IS REQUIRED and
it is important that one or both parents
attend. You will receive your electronic copy
of our Parent Handbook, meet members of
the staff and Bethany community and hear
about many of the happenings here on the
Bethany campus. 
We’re looking forward to seeing you!

Earn BIG with FOUR days of 
Raise Days bonuses!

Raise Days is back, and it's BIG. Earn up to
23% with 125+ bonuses on eGift cards and
reloaded gift cards. It's the perfect time to
stock up for fall, get a jump start on holiday
shopping, or just make the most of your
household budget.

How it works:
   ·Limited-time bonuses, September 12-15
only
   ·Bonuses apply exclusively to eGift cards
and reloaded gift cards
   ·Participants must have an online account to
participate

“Remem-bear”:
School begins at 8:30 on Wednesdays for all
grades.  Students who arrive at 8:00 should
check in at the EDC gate and will be charged
for childcare.



Middle School Corner
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Advisory Teams!
Every middle school student is a member of a multi-grade Advisory Team. Each week
in Advisory, the students use Gradelink to check and graph their grade percentages
on an online graph. Plus, they will check their school email account to practice
building these skills for high school. The teams also focus on building skills in areas
like social and emotional development, growth mindset, time management, and test-
taking skills. 

Throughout the year, the teams will participate in a few team tournaments that
provide them with the opportunity to be a part of a team, grow their communication
skills, and have a good time.

Advisory Team leaders include (and each team has a color as well):
Mr. Royuk (orange), Miss Einspahr (blue), Mr. Brege (red), Mrs. Evans (green) and Mrs.
Brege (yellow)

Last week, the 6th graders joined their Advisory Teams! This week, everyone will
receive a team-bonding gift in their team color. Now the teams will get to work on
choosing a team name and decorating a team flag - let the fun begin!



PLEASE SCAN THE
QR CODE TO

CONNECT 

2025-26 BETHANY BEARS
SPIRIT WEAR FUNDRAISER



1 Ticket

2 Tickets 3 Tickets

RAISE RIGHT
BACK-TO-SCHOOL
GIVEAWAY

Bethany Lutheran

of your choice

Show that you have downloaded
the RaiseRight App (app must
show your name and Bethany
Lutheran) Make a purchase
online or in person between
August 26 - September 2. (1
ticket per total transaction, not
per gift card)

View the online presentation
available on the BLS website on
8/26 and submit the code word to
rlopez@bethanylutheran.org

of your choice

Attend a presentation on
Wednesday, August 27 at 8:45am
- drop your children off and stay
to learn how to earn a tuition
rebate!
This option is highly
recommended, especially if you
are new to RaiseRight.

of your choice

Winners will be determined based on a random drawing.
Prizes will be awarded from 3rd place to 1st place.

$100
Gift

Card

$50
Gift

Card

$25
Gift

Card









Family Ministry Events




